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Advisory: Public Comment Being Accepted by New Jersey Schools Development Authority 

on Proposed Regulations For Access to Government Records under OPRA 
 
The New Jersey Schools Development Authority has filed the following proposal for publication in the June 1, 
2020, New Jersey Register:   
 

• New rules at N.J.A.C. 19:33, Requests for Access to Government Records 
 
The proposed new rules at N.J.A.C. 19:33 specify the process for requesting government documents from the 
SDA under the Open Public Records Act (OPRA), P.L. 2001 c. 404 (N.J.S.A. 47:1A-1 et seq.), and defining 
certain categories of documents that are exempted from disclosure under OPRA. The notice of proposal can be 
viewed on the Authority’s website.  
 
Members of the public may send in written comments concerning the proposals by July 31, 2020, via the 
Authority’s website or via the mailing or email addresses contained in the notices of proposal. 
 
 

https://www.njsda.gov/NJSDA/Content/Regulations/PDFs/19_33.pdf
https://www.njsda.gov/SDA_BUSINESS/cu/customer_service?returnUrl=https://www.njsda.gov/NJSDA/About/KeyContacts

